
 
CITY OF FARMINGTON HILLS 

HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION MEETING 
August 10, 2016 

7:30 p.m. 
CITY HALL – COMMUNITY ROOM 

31555 Eleven Mile Road 
Farmington Hills, MI 48336 

www.fhgov.com 
(248) 871-2540 

1. Call Meeting to Order 
 
2. Roll Call 
 
3. Approval of Agenda 

 
4. New Business  

A. CERTIFICATE OF APPROPRIATENESS 16-1 
HISTORIC DISTRICT:  #508 Spicer House 
LOCATION:   24915 Farmington Road 
PARCEL ID:   23-21-401-001 
REQUEST: Approval of work on the Nature Center/Day Camp building 

within 100’ of the historic Spicer House building 
REQUESTED BY: Bryan Farmer, Farmington Hills Department of Special 

Services 
 

B. CERTIFICATE OF APPROPRIATENESS 16-2 
HISTORIC DISTRICT:  #17 Lone Ranger House  
LOCATION:   24105 Locust Street 
PARCEL ID:   23-21-452-010, 23-21-452-009 
REQUEST: Request to rebuild and expand front porch. Current porch is 

sinking into ground due to deterioration of foundation. 
REQUESTED BY: Chris Newman, Property Owner 
 

C. HISTORIC MARKER MAINTENANCE 
 

5. Points of interest/updates  
A. Elimination of HD#7, David Simmons House 
B. Sidewalk work on western boundary of HD #910 West Farmington Cemetery 

 
6. Correspondence 
 
7. Public Comments 

 
8. Commissioner’s Comments 
 
9. Approval of Minutes: 

A. May 11, 2016 
  
10. Adjournment 

NOTE: Anyone planning to attend the meeting who has need of special assistance under the Americans 
with Disabilities Act (ADA) is asked to contact the City Clerk’s Office at 248-871-2410 at least two (2) 
business days prior to the meeting, wherein necessary arrangements/accommodations will be made.  
Thank you. 
 



 
Kenneth Klemmer Staff Liaison: Mark Stec 
Historic District Chairperson Phone: 248-871-2544 
  E-mail: mstec@fhgov.com 

NOTE: Anyone planning to attend the meeting who has need of special assistance under the Americans 
with Disabilities Act (ADA) is asked to contact the City Clerk’s Office at 248-871-2410 at least two (2) 
business days prior to the meeting, wherein necessary arrangements/accommodations will be made.  
Thank you. 
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